
 
 

 
 

Folks: 

   Maggie told me that it was 90 degrees at home in Sedro Woolley under a cloudless sky. Some folks think that’s 

way too hot. So what’s one to do? Why of course, you get yourself to the sea shore where those handsome older 

gentlemen are racing the really fast little sail boats. Much more interesting than fishing. 

 

  We were greeted with a steady 5 mph breeze out of the west that backed and clocked just enough to keep it 

interesting and allowed us to log 18 very competitive races. The day was concluded with a very nice post race 

get together with beer and chips where weighty matters were pondered and different IPA’s were compared. 

 

   It was decided that 11:00 AM would be the start time for both Wednesday and Sunday for the near future. An 

earlier start gives use a much better chance of getting in a full days worth of racing. 

 

   The Bowman Bay Benefit is coming up sooner than you think and it is not to be missed. This will be the first 

time we’ve held a multi-day event at this venue and it promises to be very special. It is one of my favorite sites 

right up there with Foster City. 

  Do it. 

http://www.dpmyc.org/registration.html#Bowman 

 

   Enjoy, Larry Stiles 

http://www.dpmyc.org/registration.html#Bowman

